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the document that formed the basis of 
this rule over nine years ago. Comments 
made by former C-DAC members at 
recent meetings hosted by the Small 
Business Administration (SBA) and 
the Specialized Carriers & Rigging 
Association (SC&RA) seem to make 
it very clear that what C-DAC wrote, 
and voted for, was never meant to be 
construed in the way that OSHA is now 
proposing. 
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While NCCCO remains active in the 


